

The University of Michigan

SCHOOL OF PUBLIC HEALTH

109 SOUTH OBSERVATORY STREET ANN ARBOR, MICHIGAN 48109

October 10, 1977

pe R. Huphu. hele corresp.

Henry Blackburn, M.D. Professor and Director Laboratory of Physiological Hygiene The University of Minnesota School of Public Health Stadium Gate 27 Minneapolis, MN 55455

Dear Henry:

Thank you for your letter of August 23 including the large contribution on Diet and Mass Hyperlipedemia. While I have had no opportunity to study the documents as thoroughly as I would like, the sections I have read are up to the usual high Blackburnian standard. I have been collared to do a job for (or on) NHLBI in the community action area. Your work will be most influential in our discussions. Mickey Stunkard may have mentioned to you his partially successful effort to involve me in some agitation at the Institute. Perhaps this is the result.

I saw Ian Prior in San Juan a couple of weeks ago. He said that they were looking forward very much to your visit. I will expect a full report, including a jazz atlas of that part of the world.

Thank you for keeping me in touch with these important developments. Deans need all the help they can get from their friends.

Warm regards.

Sincerely,

Richard D. Remington, Ph.D. Dean